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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Hobbs Express to Continue Suspension of Green Route 
Due to COVID-19 Exposures 

  
Hobbs Express is regretfully announcing a continuance of the temporary suspension of their Green 
Route until further notice. However, the facility has reopened (424 West Broadway, Hobbs, NM 
88240), and public transportation for the Demand Response-paratransit bus service and the Orange 
Route will run as normal. 

We understand the inconvenience this may cause members of the public, and we want them to know 
we look forward to returning to full service as soon as it is safe for both the public and staff to do so. 
This suspension and closure are the result of an abundance of caution and follows the City’s 
established COVID Safe Practices. The safety of employees and customers alike is of paramount 
importance during this time.   

Future updates will be made public as more information is gathered.  
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